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Thursday 23rd June 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Sport Celebration 
 
We are pleased to be able to host a sport celebration for the children at both the Infant and Junior 
School, which parents and carers will be invited to attend. Due to limited space, we ask that spectators 
are limited to a maximum of 2 per child at both schools. These will be held on the following dates: 
 
Infant School 

 
Friday 8th July           9.15-10.15am – Year 2 
                                   10.40-11.40am – Year 1 
                                   1.30-2.30pm – Year R 
  

Entry will be via the main playground gates on Court Lane. These will be opened 5 minutes before each 
session.  
Children will get changed into their PE kit in school and are to wear their uniform to school as normal. 
There will be 4 stations that each child will complete between the playground and school hall. 

 
Junior School 

 
Monday 11th July - Year 3 
Tuesday 12th July - Year 4 
Wednesday 13th July - Year 5 
Thursday 14th July - Year 6 

 
We are holding separate sessions for each year group so that we have enough space for parents and carers 
to come and watch. Parents and carers will be able to stay immediately after drop off and watch from the 
playground. The sports morning will be finished before lunchtime. 
 
Junior children are to come into school wearing their PE kit on their sports morning. There will be 10 events 
that they will participate in, completed in a carousel between both playgrounds and the large hall. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you at the Sports Celebrations. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Geddes   Mrs Flitton 
Headteacher – Infants  Headteacher - Juniors 


